
Chelmund’s Cross 
Proposed Care Home Public 
Consultation Session
Wednesday 6 April 2016 – 3pm – 7pm

Three Trees Community Centre
Plans to build a new affordable care home for people with dementia on the 
site of the former clinic and dental centre are to be submitted to Solihull 
Council by Runwood Homes.

This is your chance to come and find out more about the latest addition to 
Chelmund’s Cross Village Centre and talk to Runwood Homes who will 
design, build and run the new home.

For more information email: info@northsolihull.co.uk
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